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Lombardi, Dino V

From: Lombardi, DinoV

Sent:  Monday, May 19, 2008 1:57 PM

To: ‘randall. ferguson@state.co.us'

Cc: Staley, Terry D

Subject: Wattenberg Compressor Station No. 5 Monitoring well 7

Randle: Thanks for returning and signing the Form 27 (#3333).

Per our phone conversation and the information on the Form 27 (#3333), we see that
contamination in the area around MW-5 has been addressed by Kerr-McGee Oil & Gas and is
being completed under Kerr McGee's own Form 27 #4228.

The other area addressed on the Form 27 (#3333) is the area at MW-7. This monitoring well
is/was located on the West end of EnCana Energy Resources' site. in 1992 Public Service
Company of Colorado sold all of its interests in the site (Parcel A, the west half of he site) to
Vessels Oil and Gas Company. Sometime after that EnCana became the operator and owner
of the site. Per the 1992 Purchase and Sale Agreement it is Xcel Energy's opinion that Xcel
Energy in no longer responsible for this area and is willing to assist EnCana with its' follow-up
regarding this issue. If you have any questions please contact me at (720) 497-2108.

Regards,

Dino V. Lombardi, CHMM

Environmental Coordinator, Environmental Services

ESG, 4653 Table Mountain Drive, Golden, CO 80403

Ph. 720-497-2108 Fax 720-497-2117 Pager 303-556-0307
“If you want to go nowhere, follow the crowd"
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